Op-Ed/Editorials: Celebrating 20 Years with Monthly Giveaways - February

February 10, 2012

2012 is the 20th anniversary of the Division on Addiction #DOA20th. To celebrate, each month we will host one anniversary event. During January, we gave away 20 copies of our upcoming book, Change your Gambling, Change your Life to BASIS subscribers. This month we are giving away 20 copies of Christopher Kennedy Lawford's book, Symptoms of Withdrawal: A Memoir of Snapshots and Redemption. To be eligible to receive a copy of this new book, tell us how you use the BASIS at basis@divisiononaddictions.org by February 27th. On February 29th, we will post a list of 20 book recipients who email us the best uses of The BASIS or Division website/research. For more information about upcoming anniversary events, check the Division's main website, The BASIS, our Facebook account, or Twitter (howard_shaffer) for updates. Thanks for celebrating with us!